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Paquette, Christine N

Subject: FW: Ryan School PAC Weekly Update - January 20, 2019

From: Ryan School PAC <ryanschoolpac@gmail.com> 

Date: January 20, 2019 at 5:26:29 PM EST 

To: Ryan School PAC <Ryanschoolpac@gmail.com> 

Subject: Ryan School PAC Weekly Update - January 20, 2019 

Dear Ryan School Families, 
 

And we got snow!! The streak is over. Hope you all were able to dig out successfully 
and not have to do too much today!   
 

**Thank you to all who came out last night to support the Ryan School at the River-
Hawks game. Thank you to Debbie Johnson for organizing. Fun night! 
 

PAC IMPORTANT DATES 

• Monday January 21st No School (Martin Luther King Jr. Day) 
• Friday January 25th TEF Fundraiser 
• Friday February 1 TERM closes/Report cards issued 

*If you no longer have a student at the school and would like to be removed from 
the list please send- REMOVE ME 
 

 BOX TOPS  
On Going - Want a way for the Ryan School to get free money?? Please remember to clip those Box 
Tops..You can send them in a bag or envelope with your student. They can drop them off when they 
arrive in the morning. We are collecting now through February 8th.. Students will earn an extra 
recess!! Questions?? Email: ryanschoolpac@gmail.com 
RECYCLE THAT 
Donate your unwanted books and clothing now in our purple and yellow bin at school! The bin will accept 
books, DVDs, used clothing in any condition, linens and clothing accessories. Good condition items are 
re-purposed and resold, lesser condition items are turned into industrial rags and filling material. Please 
no encyclopedias or college text books. Lets earn money for our school and keep these items out of 
landfills! 
  
Recycle That Bins/ YELLOW and PURPLE  bins  –UPDATE Did you know that you can donate ripped, 
stained and worn out linens and clothing in our bins? Grab all of those socks with holes and put them in 
a bag and place them in the YELLOW AND PURPLE bins at school. The fabric is shredded and made 
into industrial rags, and our schools get the money! 
 
PAPER RETRIEVER                                                                                  

 Attention: Due to circumstances beyond the school's control, we will 
be discontinuing the paper retriever service. Do not use. 
  
AMAZON                                                                                                                                                       
         
Amazon has a shopping program that benefits non-profits and the Ryan School PAC is now registered. 
It's called Amazon Smile and will donate 0.5% of the purchase price of eligible products to our PAC. If 
you shop on Amazon.com, go to smile.amazon.com to designate the "John Ryan School PAC" as your 
school. Another great way to earn FREE money for our school and kids. 
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STOP AND SHOP A+  

Join the Stop and Shop A+ Program and earn money for our schools! Register your Stop and Shop card 
and designate two schools of your choice- Dewing, North, Ryan- and every dollar you spend earns 
points for us to get money. Sign up your family members and co-workers. It costs nothing and does not 
affect gas rewards. Even if you stop in once and a while, your purchase helps us. We have earned at 
least $1,000 per school per year with this program! Out of state relatives who have Giant Supermarkets 
can also support our schools! Sign them up! Customers register their Stop & Shop Card beginning 
August 3, 2018 our school gets CASH! www.stopandshop.com/scho ol-rewards  If you need assistance, 
Call Customer Care at 877-366-2668 OPTION #1  Ryan School:4003  

TEF Fundraiser - January 25th @ Tewksbury Country  Club 

The Tewksbury Education Foundation has a fun event coming to town. Joey Voices, 
Celebrity Impersonator and Singer is bringing his Las Vegas show to Tewksbury ! You 
don't want to miss this. January 25, 2019 at 7pm at the Tewksbury Country Club. Show 
will begin promptly at 8:00. Appetizers and a ton of raffles. Individual tickets $20.00 
advance purchase or $25.00 at the door. Reserved tables will also be sold on a first 
come first serve basis. Tables are $200.00 and will hold 10 seat. Tickets can 
purchased at Community Services Desk at the Center School, checks only please. 

 
Thanks, 

  

Christine Paquette and Erin Claycomb 
Ryan School 
PAC CO Chair 
 

   

This email is being sent to you from the the Ryan School PAC.  Your email will only be used for 

this purpose.   

 

If you know anyone who would like to be added, please forward this email to them and tell the 

them to email us with a request to be added. 

 

If you would like to be removed from this email please let us know. 


